
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

 
Please don’t forget next Friday is non-

uniform day, in exchange for either £1, 

chocolate or bottles for our tombolas at 

the Summer Fair   

10th June 2022 

Dates: 

Friday 17th June: non uniform for summer fair donations 

Saturday 2nd July: Summer Fair 1pm 

Monday 4th Jule: Class 3 Skip School competition 

12th & 13th July: KS2 performance at village hall 

Friday 15th July: Reports sent out to parents 

Thursday 21st July: Y6 Leavers’ party after school 

Friday 22nd July: 9am – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 3:15: - School closes for summer.  

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

It’s been such a busy week for Aberford this week. We have 

completed Year 1 phonics screening and are now awaiting 

confirmation of the pass mark from the DfE. The children have 

worked so hard at this and we are over the moon at their results. 

This year has been the first year of our new phonics planning and 

reading scheme and looks like all the hard work and investment has 

really paid off! 

 

On Wednesday, the whole school walked up to Nanny Goat Farm to 

take part in a session on animal handling, petting and grooming. The 

feedback from this was excellent! The children had a fantastic day 

and all the adults commented on how much they had got out of it. 

We enjoyed it so much that we plan to visit every summer! A big 

thank you to the parental contribution earlier in the year which 

funded this trip.  

 

Thursday saw our class 2 visit to the Skip School competition. The 

children have been busy in school over the past term, learning all the 

different skipping skills, ready for the competition. We had a 

fantastic morning and it was a great opportunity for the children to 

compete against other schools after so long. Many of our children 

were the youngest there, with all other groups being just year 2s. 

You wouldn’t have known from the performances though, as all our 

children gave it their best and made us all very proud representing 

our school! Class 3 will be taking part in this competition in the 

coming weeks.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 98.1% 

Class 2 99.1% 

Class 3 95% 

Class 4 100% 
Well done to Class 4 

our attendance winner this week! 

 

 

 
  

Skip School Y2 

Individual certificates were awarded 

to: 

Amelia – double bounce girls 

Florence – side swing girls 

Abigail – single bounce girls 

 

Sports Day Winners 

 

Hazlewood 

 


